## St John the Baptist Church of England Primary School, Crondall Street, Hoxton, London N1 6JG

Tel: 020 7739 4902 Fax: 020 77292347 Email: office@st-john.hackney.sch.uk

Executive Principal: Sian Davies Headteacher: Toni Mason



## 4th September 2019

Dear Families of Year 6

## RE: Permission for pupil to go home alone

Your child's safety is of paramount importance to all of us at St John the Baptist Primary School and for this reason, we think it important to know whether your child has permission to walk home alone at the end of the school day.

If you are confident that your child can walk home alone and you would like him/her to do so, please complete the permission slip below and return it to the office as soon as possible. Permission is only for children to go home alone after school at 3:30 pm or after clubs at 4:30 pm. Permission for other times such as trips or school events will be sought separately for each occasion.

Please be aware that if you give permission for your child to go home alone, the school is unable to accept any responsibility of care for the pupil once they have left the school building. Please provide us with a contact number in case of emergencies.

Yours sincerely
-----------------

Miss Mason Headteacher St John the Baptist Primary School

PERMISSION FOR CHILD TO WALK	HOME ALONE	
I give permission for my child	Class	to walk
home alone at the end of the scho		
I understand that the school will no withdraw this permission I must in	ot be responsible for my child once they have le form the school in writing.	eft the school building. If I wish to
Signed:	Print Name:	Date:
Contact number:		

\*(This form should only be completed by the adult with parental responsibility for the named pupil.)



